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From: Greg Raspin <graspin@bigpond.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 3 June 2015 3:49 PM

To: tfg

Cc: Robert Armstrong; Craig Farrell; contact@ruthforrest.com.ay;
leonie.hiscutt@parliament.gov.au; Tony.Mulder; Rob Valentine

Subject: Tobacco sales Bill

To whom it may Concern
Refer. lvan Dean Tobacco law being born after 2000.

Being a retailer for 20 years it looks like you are trying to kicks us in the guts again.

Tobacco sales are around 20 % of our turnover, so once you start taking our customers

away we will have to lay employees off. So more unemployment across the state.

It hard enough to make ends meet these days as it is , without more Bloody red tape.

So please consider this carefully & vote NO. Not yes to kill off more small businesses .

When the plain packets came in all it did was make more work for us the retailer, it has not had
affect on the sales.

Greg Raspin
Swansea IGA X-press
8 Franklin st.
Swansea Tas. 7190
0417353807



